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Sat. Feb. 6 Skiing at 10:30 at Schrier
Park on Osterhout Rd. Flat terrain,
excellent for beginners. Jan McLain
327-2256

Sun, Feb., 7 Skiing at 1:00 at Prairie
View Park on U Avenue. June Godfrey
349-4787

Sat. Feb. 13 Ride or ski, depending on the
weather, 2:00 at KVCC, Ninth and O Ave
Sandy Kimbrough, 381-1724

Sun. Feb, 14 Valentine Ride at 2:00 from
Lexington Green School, Milham at
Sprinkle. LAW patches available, 1.25
Jan Hageman, 382-2656

- Sat, Feb. 20 Moonlight Ski 8:00 at Centre
Court, parking off 61d Centre.
Pat Wells, 345-6570

Sun. Feb. 21 Bike or ski, depending on the
weather, 2:00 at Centre Court, parking
off 0ld Centre, Sandy Kimbrough 381-1724

Sat. Feb. 27 Ski at Milham Park 10:00
Parking at lot on Lovers Lane, Flat,
good for beginners. Richard Dinda 349-9503
Sun. Feb. 28 Ride if the weather is nice,
otherwise ski. 2:00 at Kalamazoo Central,
North Drake. Dan Ferrara 381-0922
THANK YOU to Donna Ryskamp for bring the
refreshments to our January meeting.
TUESDAY NIGHT SKI
Skiing every Tuesday night at 7:00 at

Milham Golf Course. Meet at Lovers Lane
parking lot,
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GENERAL MEETING for February will be held on

Monday, Feb. 15 at Kalamazoo Valley Community
College. The business portion of the meeting
will start at 7:30.

The program will start at 8:1%, This month,
the Kalamazoo Track Club will present infor-
mation about running and jogging as a sport
and as a means of maintaining fitness during
our biking off-season.

A0S SCHWINN
OCERY, INC

1015 E. CORK St.

. 349-6384

BCK Cross Country Ski Club

Mon. Feb. B8 Moonlight Ski Party 7:00
at Tur-Ski-Ree, 46th & M-89, Bring
a dish to pass and your own beverage
Hugh Acton 731-5266

Sun. Feb, 14 Kellogg Forest, 2:00, call
Hugh Acton 731-5266

Sun. Feb., 21 Allegan State Gzne Preserve
Louie VanStaveren 673-5162




MINUTES OF JANUARY 18

TREASURERS REPORT:
The Club has a balance of $59 14 in
the checking account.

COMMUKITY RIDE: ‘
There was a lot of discussion on the
Community Ride the Club is planning

to hold in May. The date and starting
point will be decided as soon as the
Ride Committee meets. We plan to show
our safety film and are hoping to get
all our new and old members to partici-
pate in this event.

RIDE PARTICIPATION:

This year the Club is going to make an
extra effort in trying to get new mem-—
bers to join in our rides and activities.
There will be a very short route on each
ride for those who want it plus a sag
person to see that everyone gets back
alright. Even longtime members remem—
ber when 5 milas snemed Ilka a very long
ride.

LEADING RIDES:
We would like to see more members vol-
unteering to lead rides. Just pick

your starting point and call Jan McLain,
327-2256 for some maps and call the Ride
Captain to let him know what date you
want . : ' '

ROLLER RACES:

This years Roller Races will be held
Saturday, February 20, at the Cross-
roads Mall in Portage. Registration
will begin at 11:00 with races starting
at 12:00. Competitors must have a
U.S5.C.F, license. Anyone interested
should call Gordon Vader, 327-9846.
Everyone is urged to come and see

this very exciting event!
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' DUES ARE DUE

Another membership year has come to an end.
It may seem appropriate that the Kalamazoo
Bieycle Club membership should expire when
most bikes are packed away for the winter

. But keep in mind that the K.B.C. is
involved in more than bicycling in the

summer,

During these cold months many of our
members turn their energies to cross
country skiing. As with our rides, there
is a ski leader who helps organize the
start of the ski. J3ince there are no maps
involved, everyone goes at their own pace
for what ever distance they are up for.
Beginning skiers may like to start with
the Tuesday night skis at Milham Colf
Course, If you have any questions about
a ski, call the leader listed on the
schedule.

Some of our members jog or run during the
winter montns 100. The Pebruary meeging
will consist of a presentation by Annette
Murray from Western Michigan University
about this activity.

Something else that has increased in
popularity during the "off season" is
riding rollers. If you are not familiar
with thiS‘activity,(or even if you are)
you may want to come to the Crossroads Mall
Mall on February 20th to see some area
riders compete in a roller race.

We are now in the planning stages of a
Spring Community Ride., The idea thus far
is to take this opportunity to get new

"riders aquainted with the club by offering

short riding distances, safety checks,
tune~up clinics and the presentation of
our movie "Bicycle Safety on the Road".
This could be a way to get our new riders
to stick with us the rest of the year,.

I hope that you will have an interest in
what the K.B.C. does through out the year,
Your input is important and very much
wanted. When you renew your membership
jot down what you expect or would like to
see from the Club. We need to hear from
everyone, beginners and experts alike.
Don't wait for good weather to renew,

DO _IT NOWlERtPRTREDIRTIERDREZELILEELLLL



PROFESSIONAL BIKE REPAIR in my home, pickup and
delivery. 375-0695 after 5:00, Terry Florian

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP NOW 1 !
February newsletter will be the last
-one sent to those whose membership
expired in December unless you renew,

ROLLER RACES: Rapid Wheelmen Club of Grand
Rapids will host roller races on Februrary 6

at North Kent Mall, registration at 11:00.

For more information, call Gordon Vader 327-9846

CLUB MILEAGE FCR 1981

JAN HAGEMAN 3500
Arne Maki 3000
Dave Hageman 2500
Alvin Holmes 2500
Richard Dinda 1500
Jan McLain 1500
Donna Ryskamp 1500
Jini Caruso 1000
Phil Caruso 1000
Marlene Hoyer 1000
John Hazrt 500
Sandy Kimbrough 500

NEW MEMBERS

Thomas Kovalak
Lynn Pineda
John Caldwell

60861 Born St., Jones,MI

935 Dobbin Dr., Kalamazoo

NEW

WORLD

5942 [overs Lane

Portage, Michigan 4908/
BICYCLES Telephone (6/6) 395-/830

Ross - Raleigh - Fuji- Mongoose

olficers
President Pat Wells 345-6570
Vice President Earl Atkins
Secretary/ Jan McLain 327-2256
Treasurer
Road Captain Jan & Dave Hageman 382-2656
Program Director Paul Wells 345-6570
Librarian June Godfrey 349-4787
Editor Sandy Kimbrough 381-1724
49061 476-2451
3395 Austrian Pine Way 19B, Kal. 49002 327-9062
49007 385-0806

membership form

PLEASE PRINT

“Kalamazoo “Bicycle Glub

Name

Address

City State Zip

Phone Birthdate Sex T

For family membership, please list entire family:

Name Birthdate

Signature Date

Sex

Mail to:

(if under 18)
Parent Signature

DUES (check one)

Aduit membership

Family membership
Youth (17cr younger)
Senior (60 or older)

KBC
Box 527

. $6,00
$8.00
$4.00
$4.00

Kalamazoo, ML 49005






